
  
 
May 24, 2021 
 
 
Resolution No.21-1:   
 

WHEREAS, The Film Commission finds that use of the SFPD logo in Marvel Studio’s 
upcoming film, Ant-Man and the Wasp: Quantumania, will help the film with its authenticity, 
help bring money and local union jobs to the City, and enhance San Francisco’s image as a 
premier film location site; now, therefore, be it 
 

RESOLVED, That the Film Commission supports Marvel Studio’s use of the SFPD logo in 
their upcoming film, Ant-Man and the Wasp: Quantumania. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


